From: Tanya Kelley [mailto:tanya.kelley@kidney.ca]
Sent: January-22-19 6:23 PM

To: External - CommonClerk

Subject: World Kidney Day 2019: March 14th 7:30 a.m.

Mayor of Saint John and Council Members,

We would love to once again have the city of Saint John council members partner with us for
this year's World Kidney Day breakfast. This year's theme is "Kidney Health for Everyone
Everywhere". There will be guest speakers, door prizes and Hilton is providing a delicious
healthy buffet breakfast once again this year which went over really well last year.

Previously the city purchased 7 tickets at $25 each. We would love to have the city purchase
that amount again or a whole table (which is 8 seats).

We would love to have your support of this educational event again.
Warm regards,
Tanya

Tanya Kelley | Development Coordinator | Kidney Foundation of Canada - Atlantic Branch, New
Brunswick

212 Queen Street, Suite 404 Fredericton NB | E3B 1A8

Office:506.453.9352| Fax: 506.454.3639

Cell: 506.870.0407] Email: Tanya.Kelley@Kidney.ca

Toll Free | Sans frais 1.877.453.0533

www.kidney.ca/atlantic | www.rein.ca/atlantique




